
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

0UR LADY’S, Chesham Bois & St. AIDAN’S, Little Chalfont  
                  Priests: Fr. Roy Karakkattu & Fr. Kenneth Payne  

                                                     Deacons: Peter Collins & David Curtis          
 Tel: 01494 727469   Email: info@ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org 

                Websites: www.ourladyschurch-cheshambois.org                        www.staidanslittlechalfont.co.uk             

Parish Secretary: Ala Dabrowska: 01494 763518   

                                                             18th July, Sixteenth Sunday of the Year, 2021 Year B 

Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Chesham Bois Parish of St. Aidan, Little Chalfont 

Sat        17th July       5.00 pm      (Vigil Mass)   

Sun       18th July        9.30 am       

Mon      19th July        9.30 am       Feria 

Tue       20th July       9.30 am       Feria 

Wed      21st July       9.30 am       Feria 

Thu       22nd July      9.30 am      (St. Mary Magdalene)   

Fri         23rd July       7.00 pm     (St. Bridget of Sweden ) 

Sat         24th July       5.00pm      (Vigil Mass)  

Sun       25th July        8.00am       Latin Mass  

                                       9.30am      Parish Mass   

Sat        17th July         6.00pm      (Vigil Mass) 
Sun       18th July         11.00am  

Mon      19th July           9.30am      Feria 

Wed      21st July          9.30am       Feria 

Thu       22nd July        9.30am       (St. Mary Magdalene)               

Fri         23rd July         9.30am      (St. Bridget of Sweden) 

Sat        24th July          6.00pm       (Vigil Mass)      

Sun       25th July          11.00 am     

Benediction:    Friday  6.30-7pm  Benediction: Friday 9.00am – 9.30am 

Confessions:    Monday to Saturday, After Mass     Confessions: Wednesday & Friday After Mass  

Mass Intentions: Sat (Gordon Bryce, for good health), Sun (Rose 

Hunter) 

Mass Intentions: Sat (Truck Family), Sun (Eamon Hillan RIP), 
Fri (Sean Heneghab RIP) 

Covid-19 Route Map: The Catholic Bishop’s Conference of 

England and Wales have released the latest guidelines for the 

liturgical celebrations after 19th July. A few copies are kept in 

the porch, please look at them for more information. Some 

highlights include: wearing face-cover is optional, no social 

distancing required, singing is permitted, social gathering is 

allowed, no number restriction for baptisms, funerals, 

stewarding is no longer required, no booking needed. 

However, each church should assess the situation in the 

particular area with regard to infection rate and take 

maximum care in implementing these relaxations. 

Communion will be given only in one species, no Holy Water 

stoups, no shaking hands during exchange of peace. Please 

continue to sanitize your hands as you enter the church, 

please use the side chapel in St. Aidan’s for those who wish to 

keep social distancing. It is also recommended that while 

singing, we use face cover. Collection plates can be used and  

Children’s Liturgy will commence soon. We might still keep a 

track and trace paper, to leave your name and contact 

number or email. I request everyone to come back to the 

Church for regular worship.  

Funeral Masses: Late Mr. Cuthbert Edwin Frank (Known as 

Charlie), will be buried on Tuesday 20th July at Chesham Bois 

Cemetery. The funeral mass will be on Tuesday 20th July  

2.00pm at St. Aidan’s. The funeral Mass for Late Christine 

Margaret Parker (Known as Maggie) will be on Monday 26th 

July, 11.00am at Our Lady’s, followed by burial at Chesham 

Bois Cemetery.  The funeral Mass for Late Helen O’Mahony is 

on Wednesday 28th July at 1.30pm at Our Lady’s, followed 

by burial at Stanley Hill. Kindly pray for their souls and keep 

the family in your prayers.  

 

 

Day for Grandparents and Older People – 2021: Pope Francis 

has called the first World Day for Grandparents and Older people 

for 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time, 25th July 2021. The theme 

chosen by the Holy Father, “I am with you always”, expresses 

clearly that during the pandemic and in the better times that will 

hopefully follow, every ecclesial community wishes to be with 

the elderly always. We shall have a special celebration of the 

Eucharist on 17th Sunday, (25th July) and during the Vigil Mass. 

There will be a special prayer read by all Grandparents and Older 

people, bidding prayers, two short readings from Pope Francis’s 

message, special blessing at the end of the Mass and 

refreshments after Mass. Please reach this information to all our 

Grandparents and Older people and invite them to this special 

celebration.  

SVP Conference: I am planning to invite the members of St. 

Vincent De Paul Society (SVP) from St. Columba to both our 

Churches occasionally for their meetings. This is in view of 

forming our own conference in the future. I am sure, there will be 

some people from both our churches interested in joining the 

works of SVP and this will be an occasion for you to join the 

conference. Their next meeting is on Sunday 1st August after the 

Mass in St. Aidan’s. I request all those who are interested, to join 

this meeting.  

 

 

 
Offertory Collection Last Week:                        Our Lady’s: £193.13                 St. Aidan’s: £137.00                          Thank You 

Second Collection (Apostleship of the Sea)                          £128.00                                      £ 161.80 

 


